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EHDWB Circular Letter #2023-46 
 
To:   All Public Water Systems, Certified Operators, Local Health 
 
From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief  
   
Date:   October 13, 2023 
 
Subject: Free EPA Webinar on an Update to the Fifth Unregulated Contaminant 

Monitoring Rule (UCMR 5) 
 
The US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is hosting a free webinar, ‘Update on the 
Fifth Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Rule (UCMR 5).’ The webinar will be held on 
Tuesday, October 31, 2023 from 2:00 – 3:00 PM ET followed by a live question and answer 
session. EPA will present on the following topics: 
 

• Update on the Fifth Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Rule (UCMR5) 
• EPA Fraud Awareness 
• PFAS Drinking Water Methods: Past, Present, and Future 

 
For details and registration, please visit the following link: 
https://www.epa.gov/water-research/small-drinking-water-systems-webinar-series   
 
 
 
C:  Lisa Michelle Morrissey, MPH, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 
 Mr. Brandon Ivy, Sterling Engineering Corp., todd.ivy@airindustriesgroup.com 

Mr. Robert Ulrich, Aquarion Water Co of CT TLWC Woodrich and Litchfield Sys., and New 
Hartford Water Department, rulrich@aquarionwater.com 

Mr. Robert Linder, Greenwich American Center, rlinder@tishmanspeyer.com 
Mr. Michael Gustaferri, Middlebury Hamlet, mike@agiprospect.com 
Mr. Paul Lowry, CTWC – Coventry Hills Div., plowry@ctwater.com 
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